
 

 

 

  

 

 

Hendon School Sixth Form 

 

 

 

 

Sixth Form Open Evening 

Thursday 10th November 

5pm-7pm 

“HS6 Staff are 

ambitious for us. 

They are great 

teachers.” 



I would like to invite all our current year 11s and their parents and carers to Hendon School’s Sixth Form Information Evening. We are 

a high achieving, inclusive Sixth Form that continues to deliver good outcomes for our students. We offer a combination of innovative 

teaching and outstanding pastoral support that has empowered students to excel in both academic and vocational courses. Last year 

we welcomed 120 high calibre students into Year 12 and we are now beginning the application process for next academic year. It is 

important that you attend the event in order to find out information to help you with your subject choices in the Sixth Form next year. 

 

At 6pm there will be a talk by senior staff in the school hall explaining the process of applying for a place in Hendon School Sixth Form. 

You will be able to visit Faculty displays where you will have the opportunity to speak to subject teachers as well as current Sixth Form 

students. You will also be able to tour the Sixth Form Centre and have a better understanding of the kind of work that you will study 

next year.  

 

I look forward to welcoming you for the information evening on Thursday 10th November from 5.00-7.00. 

Kind regards, 
Mr R Spicer 
Assistant Headteacher KS5 
 


